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Burglary Suspect Sought In Brown County
(KNZA)--A woman, wanted on felony Brown County warrants for burglary, is being sought by the
Brown County Sheriff's Office.

Sheriff John Merchant says the public is needed to help locate Wendy Jo Walle, also known as
Wendy Jo Marrs.

She stands 5'3,” weighs around 135 pounds and has brown hair and green eyes.
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